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July 15, 2022 

Amy Peloza 
Hilcorp Alaska, LLC 
3800 Centerpoint Drive 
Suite 1400 
Anchorage AK 99503 
 
Re: Beluga River Unit 

Contaminated Soil and Water Management Plan for 2022 F Pad Flowline and Piping 
ADEC Approval 

 

Dear Ms. Peloza: 

The Kenai Area Office of the Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation, Contaminated 
Site Program (ADEC) has reviewed the Contaminated Soil and Water Management Plan for 2022 F 
Pad Flowline and Piping for the Beluga River Unit dated July 15, 2022.  The work plan was received 
in our office on July 15, 2022. 

The plan is approved.  If you have specific questions regarding this project, you can reach me at 
907-262-3412 or via email at peter.campbell@alaska.gov.   

Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Peter Campbell 
Project Manager 
ADEC Contaminated Sites Program 
 
cc: electronic copies 

Melissa Meyer, Susitna Environmental 
 Lori Aldrich, ADEC Solid Waste 
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